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 When was the last time you said, “thank you”? 
 
 I’m sure  for us it’s a long-standing 
practice to be polite – say thank you to the 
person who bags your groceries. Say thank 
you to a co-worker or employee. Teaching 
your children to always say “please” and 

“thank you’. We all share that touch of simple civility and polite-
ness. 
 But when was the last time you said “thank you” to whom 
a thank you was long overdue? 
 One of the surprises at our Gratitude Brunch on Reformation Sunday was a mo-
ment after Henry and Rosemarie Doerr received “Distinguished Disciple awards along with 
Cathie Behrend. When it was Henry’s turn to thank everyone, he also turned to our sexton, 
Ed Moreno and family and said, “You know Eduardo, with all the years of my being on the 
property committee, we could never have done it all without you. I never said thank you.” 
He paused, looked Ed straight in the eye and said, “thank you”. 
 There wasn’t a dry eye in the house. 
 When Eduardo and Silvia and family received an award for over 33 years 
 as Sexton, Ed could only say after a long-standing ovation, “Thank you. Thank you”.  
 The best speech I ever heard. 
 To whom do we owe a long overdue ‘thank you”, in this November month of 
Thanksgiving? Who do you need to thank by stopping everything in your life for a mo-
ment, look them in the eye and speak your heart? 
 There is the story in Luke 17:11-19 of the ten lepers who were healed by Jesus. 
They went to show themselves to the priests, but one Samaritan leper turned back to thank 
Jesus for what he had done to change that man’s life. This one Samaritan leper embodies 
gratitude with God in mind. He stops moving on to the “next thing”, aware and attentive to 
what all this means to him.  
 He turns back, with praise on his lips and gratitude in his heart.  
 Life brings its trials for sure, but grace abounds. It would be a shame to miss these 
miracle moments we can have with a real, from the heart, “thank you”. 
 When we give thanks to God, we see the world more clearly, grace upon grace. We 
come to worship on Sunday above all to give thanks to God in this community offering 
praise and thanksgiving. When we praise Him then our hearts are lifted, as well as His. We 
find the truly holy present in the moment of gratitude and praise among others. 
 This is an important thing for a person to do.  
  Stop and think of Him and those also who are long overdue for thanks. 
 
Thank you, my friend,   
   

Pastor Bill 

Rev. Dr. William J. Damrow, Pastor 
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All Saints Sunday is observed on Sunday, November 3. We pray with 
gratitude for those who have died in the Lord and are now rejoicing with the 
whole communion of saints.  
 
We invite you to add the names of family and friends who have died in the 
Book of Remembrance, located on the narthex table. Please add names 
before the service of worship on All Saints Sunday, if you haven’t already. 
The book will be placed near the altar in November. 
 

 
(Don’t forget to turn your clocks back one-hour Saturday night---Daylight Saving Time ends!) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
By Sunday, November 24 you are invited to offer your Pledge for the 
Year 2020. Pledge cards will be dedicated to God and God’s church. 
Don’t forget to pledge. Mail your commitment card in or bring it on 
Sunday or to the Church Office on weekdays. Your community of St. 
Luke’s in Jesus is counting on you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sunday, November 24 is also Harvest Home.  Bring canned goods for 
local hunger.  
Why not bring a filled grocery bag of dried and canned food to 
church?  
 
Extra offerings are also invited. Some of the food gifts will be placed 
by the Sunday School on the table before the altar and later distributed 
to feed the hungry of our area through Hope Community Services in 
New Rochelle. This is also a good time to contribute to Lutheran 
World Hunger. 
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ALL SAINTS SUNDAY 

“It is in dying that we are born to eternal life.”- St. Francis 
 

LOYALTY SUNDAY 

 

HARVEST HOME:  

LOCAL AND WORLD HUNGER 

 



                                                     

 

STEWARDSHIP 

 
As members of St. Luke’s Lutheran Church, we believe that we are freed in Christ to serve and love our 
neighbor. How do we respond to God’s call to serve and love our neighbors? We faithfully steward the 
gifts God has so abundantly given to us.  
 

Continuing in November, members of our congregation will share a stewardship “Mission Moment”, 
sharing what God is doing in their life through the ministry of our congregation and what faithful 
Christian stewardship means.  

If you haven’t responded yet, all members receive a mailing in October and November to prayerfully 
consider your commitment for 2020. Please prayerfully consider increasing your pledge for 2020.  

             Good stewardship is our response to God’s love! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The Annual Budget meeting follows immediately after the 
worship service on Sunday, December 1. All active voting 
members (those who have received Holy Communion and 
made a contribution of record in the past year) are welcome 
to vote at the annual congregational meeting which helps 
our church enter the new year with a new budget. 
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ANNUAL CONGREGATION BUDGET MEETING 

 



 
 
 
 
This Fall is a busy season for Hope Community Services and St. Luke’s. With Walter Ritz in the helm as 
the new executive director Hope seeks more help from his church and synagogue partners to fill the 
shortfall from the traditional donors for its programs and its new mission for the Homeless Shower 
Trucks.  

 
This year one of Hope’s turkey donors cut back by 100 birds 
so St Luke’s will start its Buy a Bird promotion early to 
help. For every $15 coupon purchased by Nov. 18 Hope can 
buy a turkey for its Thanksgiving give-away. Please be 
generous, Hope expects to give away a total of 700 turkeys. 
Also needed are items that Hope is unable to source through 
the Food Bank like cranberry sauce, and stuffing mix. Look 
for the food pantry box in the Narthex to add these items by 
Nov. 18.  
Carole Traub, who has successfully expanded Hope 
Community Services from its Soup Kitchen origins is now 
the director of development and is a valuable resource to 
Walter in this transition. In the long term Walter hopes to 
improve the programming for the Homeless Resource Center 
adding activities throughout the day, redo the dining room 
floor and improve the dining area.  
 
Hope’s short term goals are focused on a coat drive, the 
Thanksgiving turkey collection, and supporting the new  
shower trucks. These trucks containing two showers and 

funded by a churches in White Plains. Shiloh Baptist and Hope are working together to bring the trucks to 
other parts of Westchester. They offer homeless people a shower, clean clothing, and haircuts. The 
program began in September and is expected to continue through the winter months. Walter is hoping to 
coordinate flu shots and other services with the shower truck visits. 
churches in White Plains. Shiloh Baptist and Hope are working together to bring the trucks to other parts of 
Westchester 
Thanks 
How St. Luke’s members can help-: 
 

• Donate gently used coats at the Holiday Fair for the coat drive, men’s, women’s and children’s 
coats. Leave by the water fountain. 

• Buy a $15 Turkey Coupon by Nov. 18 
• Donate cranberry sauce and stuffing mix by Nov. 18 
•  

See www.hopecommunityservices.org for more information 
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HOPE COMMUNITY SERVICES NEWS 



FAMILIES NEED OUR HELP.  HERE’S HOW YOU/WE CAN HELP: 

                  HOPE COMMUNITY SERVICES coming events 

·         Winter Coat Drive begins NOW.  Coats will be collected at St. Luke’s and brought to HOPE for 
distribution. The need is urgent. 

·         Christmas Toy Drive – begins NOW.  We need all toys at the 
church by December 13.  The Kids Christmas Party is December 19, 3 
pm to 6 pm.  We will collect toys and they will be brought to HOPE for 
distribution.  HOPE holds a party for over 800 children and gives each 
child two new toys.  DO NOT WRAP! 

·         Buy a Bird, Feed a Family – St. Luke’s program for HOPE’s 
turkey and ham drive – begins NOW.  Make a monetary gift and leave in the basket on the church narthex 
table: “Buy a Bird, Feed a Family” BEFORE November 15. Thanksgiving Turkey Give Out and 
Thanksgiving Dinner at HOPE are both Novembers 27. 

 
 
 
 
 

Social Ministry will be hosting a card-signing event called Hope for 
the Holidays on Sunday November 10 after Worship service. We 
will be sending Christmas cards to children in detention centers 
through the organization Lutheran Immigration and Refugee 
Services. (LIRS) Sunday School children will design their own cards 
and we welcome Christmas card donations from members for 
signing. Let’s bring a little hope and a smile or two to these 
youngsters. 

 
We are delighted to welcome Lisa Connors and Alessia Daniele to the Social Ministry Committee. They 
have both been active in the Hope Cooking Sundays and we welcome their ideas for future projects. If 
you have any suggestions for Social Ministry outreach or would like to get more involved please contact 
Elizabeth Brent at Elizabeth.lizzieb718@gmail.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you like to sing? Will you be at St. Luke’s Christmas Eve service 
this year? If the answer is yes, please contact Iryna Arbatska., our 
musical director to audition. We have some wonderful Christmas 
music to sing and would dearly love some extra voices. We’ve already 
started rehearsals, so come and join us soon. 
 

  

FROM THE SOCIAL MINISTRY COMMITTEE 

RAISE YOUR VOICE IN SONG 
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Thanks Giving to you from the 

Fellowship Committee 

 
The Fellowship and 150th Anniversary Committees  want to thank 
you all for your support and participating over the last year.  It has 
been fun, exciting, a little exhausting and greatly rewarding!    
Our Gala Luncheon at Sergios Ristorante in Pelham on October 6th 
was a wonderful, joyous event celebrated with 75 of our members, 
the Bishop and the Mayor.  The day began with a special Service 
led by Pastor Damrow and Bishop Egensteiner as well as  many presentations and proclamatins.  We now 
have 2 St. Luke’s Days, one on the 6th of October in New Rochelle and one on the 7th of October in 
Westchester County.  We are also in the Registry of Congress.  Please see all the proclamations that will 
be on display in the church.  We also have a beautiful Journal created by and filled with our vendors 
supporting us and our members rejoicing with us.  We will be sharing the video of the last 150 years at 
the gratitude brunch and I’m sure through out the coming year(s).  We have a beautiful Archive display in 
the Narthex depicting memories and history of St Luke’s.  Please be sure to check out all of the above,  It 
is remarkable and humbling that we are part of this extraordinary legacy.  “Cheers” to the next 150!!!  
 
Our annual retreat was Oct 18-20th.  As we were not able to go to Koinonia again this year we tried a new 
Retreat Center, Eddy Farm, in Sparrowsbush, NY. We had a wonderful time sharing fellowship and faith 
together.  We went knowing “As long as we are together it will be a great time! “ And a great time it was.   
 
The Gratitude Brunch was October 27th.  We will update next month about that.  We are attending the 
Westchester Broadway Dinner Theatre on Nov 3 to see “An American in Paris”.  Which has received 
wonderful review.  I can’t wait.   
 
Our Holiday Boutique is November 2.  We need all your time, talents and treasures to make this year a 
greater success.  PLEASE sign up to volunteer your time, donate your used treasures to the rummage sale, 
new items to the raffle table, baked goods, greatly needed, books, etc. Many hands make light work!   
 
If you would like to join our committee on a regular basis, please see Dawn or Pat.  If you have not 
already, please join our Facebook page, we post info and pictures from our events.   
Gratefully yours,  
Pat and Dawn  
 
P.S. Remember, our church is only as strong as its members and we are so lucky and so thankful to have 
such great friends and members as you.  Thank you all for being part of St. Luke’s fellowship this year.  If 
anyone would like to join us, whether for an event or to join the committee, please let us know… God 
bless you all.    
 
Pat Damrow email:  PatDamrow@hotmail.com and Dawn McEvoy email:  Mmcevoy33@aol.com 
 
Fellowship events at St Luke’s are collaboratively sponsored by the Fellowship committee, St. Luke’s Sunday School, the 
Stewardship committee, the Evangelism committee and the Youth Group.  … This is what Fellowship is all about, and we are 
always looking for new faces to join us in furthering our fellowship ministry.  If you would like to support any of the events or 
join the committee, please contact us.       
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CELEBRATING 150 YEARS  

1869 - 2019 



 
 
 
 
May God’s Blessings be with you and your families this Thanksgiving… and thank you for entrusting us 
and St. Luke’s with your children.   
 
November is a great month leading up to the Christmas season.  But first, we will be so busy showing and 
sharing our gratitude for God and all his blessings.   
 
November 2nd, and after church on Nov. 3rd, is our Annual Holiday Boutique.  We ask all Sunday school 
parents to support this fundraiser and to share the day with your children.  Come to shop or stay for lunch.  
Buy a raffle.  Every little bit helps.   
 
We will also participate in Harvest Home Sunday on November 24th.  We will bring donated cans, boxes, 
bags of food to place on the altar for HOPE Community Services.  We will also use our “giving” boxes to 
raise money for Lutheran World Hunger. We will distribute boxes soon; they will be due back on Nov. 
24th as well.   
 
We will start practicing for our Christmas Pageant which is December 8th.  Rehearsals will be during 
Sunday School and also the two Saturdays before the Pageant, Saturday, November 30th and Saturday, 
December 7th both at 5pm.  PLEASE make every effort to have your children there.  Please also respond 
if your child cannot.   
 
Sunday school is every Sunday from 10-11:15 except for school holidays.  Children worship with their 
own liturgy service and then attend age appropriate classes. They have their own lessons and receive their 
own stewardship envelopes for weekly contributions.  The Sunday School is self-supporting through their 
own contributions.  That includes lessons, books, supplies, materials, etc.   It is never too early to learn 
about being good stewards!     Please see me for your Child’s envelopes. 
 
If your child would like to join the Junior Choir and/or the Youth Group, please see me for more 
information.   
 
As always, check out the bulletin board, ask your child “what they learned today” and help support the 
Sunday School by using your child’s envelope every Sunday.  It takes a village, and in our case,                     
A Congregation is our village.  THANK YOU ALL!   
Any questions please feel free to contact me.  
 
Yours in Christ,                                                                                                                                                                   
Dawn McEvoy, Superintendent and High School                                                                                                                     
Jen Battaglino, 2nd-5th grade  
Vicky McEvoy, Shari Taylor, Beg-1st grade,       
Jacob Kuligowski, Sara Battaglino; Assistants                                                                                       
Karen Fontecchio, Assistant Superintendent; Traci Daniele, Treasurer    
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HAPPY THANKSGIVING from the SUNDAY SCHOOL 



 
 
 
 
Our Youth Groupers will be very busy in the next few months.  We help to support all church events, 
ministry outreach and Sunday School.  We will have a meeting November 10th  after church.  PLEASE 
ask your Youth Group participants to attend.   
 
As this year we have five graduating, we are also inviting the 5th graders to be part of the Youth Group, so 
they can be mentored by the older kids and be ready to take over when our Seniors graduate.   
 
Upcoming Youth Group opportunities: 
 
Nov 2 & 3 – Holiday Boutique:  setting up, serving, manning tables, cleaning up. 
Nov 10 – Letters to Hope.  Entire congregation invited (after church ) AND Youth Group Meeting  
Nov 17 – Youth Group Cooking for HOPE  
Nov 24 – Harvest Home – collecting food and money collection for Hungry  
Dec – Toy drive  
Dec – Reverse Advent – Food and goods collected daily  
Dec 8  – Christmas Party and Pageant 
Dec 15 – Caroling at the Wartburg – ALL HANDS and VOICES needed!   
 
If you would like to join our Youth Group and are in 6th to 12th grade please email me or see me on any 
given Sunday. 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
Yours in Christ, 
Dawn McEvoy mmcevoy33@aol.com     
  
A couple photos of our Youth Group at work.  Go to the St. Luke’s Facebook page to see more. 
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ST. LUKE’S YOUTH GROUP UPDATE 

 



 
 
 
 
 
With all the shopping, parties, caroling, wrapping, and gathering that take place in the weeks leading up to 
Christmas, it is a good thing that Advent reminds us that the “reason for the season” is the promises of 

God and the birth of Jesus Christ.  
 
We gather amid “Christmas rush” preparations on three 
successive Wednesdays in Advent:  December 4, 11 and 
18 from 7:30 p.m. to 8:05 p.m. for simple Evening 
Prayer/Vespers and silence. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
St. Luke's Book Club's November read is: The Unwinding of the Miracle by 
Julie Yip - Williams. This memoir is a book about life, death and everything that 
comes after. Julie's story is like no other story. Her narrative begins as a 
chronicle of an early and imminent death but becomes something much more --- 
a powerful exhortation to the living. The story of her life, told with humor and 
bracing honesty, gives us a lasting legacy and one final miracle: an 
incomparable guide to living vividly by facing hard truths consciously.  
 
 

St. Luke's Book Club's October read was: Winter Garden, a novel by Kristin Hannah. Our group met on 
October 23 and had a lively and engaging discussion. We explored the complicated and strained 
relationship between two sisters and their mother. We talked about the themes of female strength and 
solidarity during hard times. We witnessed the unfolding of the siege and blockade of Leningrad 
during World War II. We saw the horrors of fear, famine and oppression. We also saw the strength of love 
and the lasting bonds of family.  
 
St. Luke's Book Club will meet on Wednesday, November 20, at 7:30 P.M., in St. Luke's kitchen. 
Everyone is welcome to join us!   
 
                      There never yet have been, nor are there now, too many good books. 
                                                                                                                                 --- Martin Luther  
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ADVENT VESPERS/ EVENING PRAYER – BEGINS 

DECEMBER 4 

 

BOOK CLUB CORNER 



St. Luke’s Lutheran Church  

REVERSE ADVENT  

 
   “A reverse Advent Calendar” is a great way to share the        

 Christmas spirit and Help HOPE Services to feed the hungry”.  

  
  Each day in Advent add an item to a box and bring                    

 to church for HOPE Community Services 

 food collection.                                                                                            

                           

Here are some staple items HOPE really needs:   
 

December 1   can of tuna in water 

December 2   box of cereal 

December 3   peanut butter 

December 4   stuffing 

December 5   pasta 

December 6   can of corn 

December 7   NEW men's underwear 

December 8   can of carrots 

December 9   rice 

December 10  cranberry sauce 

December 11  tomato sauce  

December 12  can of tuna in water 

December 13  pasta 

December 14  peanut butter 

December 15  stuffing 

December 16  NEW men’s socks  

December 17  can of carrots 

December 18  rice 

December 19  can of soup 

December 20  NEW men’s gloves 

December 21  can of green beans 

December 22  cranberry sauce 

December 23  peanut butter 

December 24  can of tuna   

 
Any questions please contact Elizabeth Brent at elizabeth.lizzieb718@gmail.com  
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Each Sunday after worship a dedicated group of St. Luke’s members meet in a room at the church to 
count the offering.  This is a most important job and it is undertaken by a small group of volunteers on a 
rotation basis, so it is not an every Sunday task for anyone.  Your offer to help would be most gratefully 
received.  If you have a bit of time following the Sunday worship, please consider volunteering.  Speak 
with Traci Daniele to offer your assistance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Pastor and St. Luke’s Members, 
 
I want to thank you sincerely for your recognition of my work at St. Luke’s 
150th Anniversary Luncheon.  This was certainly an honor.  It is truly a 
pleasure to work with everyone at St. Luke’s.  
 
Sincerely, 
Carla LaBarbera 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Our Prayers this month are all those hospitalized, with health concerns, in transition, those 
undergoing further tests, treatment or healing and those in our Sunday prayers, especially Madeline 
Tappert; and those who have died in the Lord, especially Margaret (Peggy) Emanuel and the grieving.  
 
Memorials have been received: 
for Tom Roksvold from Lois M. Chianese, Robert & Marla Maresca, 
Catherine Behrend, Aija & Anthony Sears, Rev. Dr. William & Patricia 
Damrow, Thyra Brooks, Henry & Rosemarie Doerr, Raymond & Olga 
Mrozack, Denise Tolles, Susanne & Bruce Kuligowski, Jeffrey & Marcia 
Jakubasz, Nancy & Robert Willcutt, Robin & James Miller, Cheryl Bing-
Howard, James & Susan  Mrozack;  
 
for Margaret (Peggy) Emanuel from Patricia Rondina, Marion Carroll, 
Michele Chazen -Subaru Distributors Corp. 
 
and for George & Helen Coppersmith, Sr. given by Joey Ferraro. 
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CAN YOU HELP? 

 

AROUND THE PARISH 

IN APPRECIATION 



 
 

Birthdays 
 

11/4 Brett Buehrer      11/11 Steven Olsen, Jr. 
11/5 Peggy Lynch       Timothy Guido 

  Kasandra Triolo     11/14 Dori DeCarlo 
  Colin O’Garro       James Breen 

11/6 Irene Breen      11/15 Mason Dassler 
11/7 John Emanuel      11/21 Martin Ungewitter 

  Corey Shelukindo     11/22 Rosalind Carter 
11/9 Traci Daniele      11/28 Patricia Tobin 

11/29 Alexandra Archer 
 

Anniversaries 
 

11/4 Walter & Elizabeth Mitze    11/20 Susan & Christopher Forsberg 
11/10 Henry & Christina Bast, Jr.    11/25 Harold & Carol Prout, Jr. 

 
 
 
 
 
Thank you to the Patrons of St. Luke's Voice – 2019 
Jennifer Archer       Aija Sears 
Jean Carlson       Nancy Sigler 
Margaret D’Andrea  William & Madeline Tappert 
Lorraine & Walter Helfer Ernest & Rosalind Wallace 
Bob Maresca       Lilian Warren 
Art Rankis 
           
Patrons are those who wish to make a gift to help support the publication of St. Luke's Voice. 
 
To become a patron, just make a contribution of $25.00 send to St. Luke's Lutheran Church, 
95 Eastchester Rd., New Rochelle, NY 10801.  Please designate the gift toward "Patron of 
 Newsletter". 
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NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

 



WORSHIP ASSISTANTS – NOVEMBER 2019 
 

USHERS:   
Nov.  3 Karen Jantzen, Lydia Bersito, Walt Mitze, Beth Mitze  
Nov.  10 Peter Johnson, Denise Tolles, Jennifer Archer, Dori DeCarlo 
Nov. 17 Henry Doerr, Rosemarie Doerr, Rupert Thompson, Petrona Brissett 
Nov. 24    Ed O’Garro, Jeremy Harris, Karen Jantzen, Ward Henderson 

 
ACOLYTES:    
Nov. 3 Simon O’Rourke    Nov.  17   Chris Battaglino   
Nov. 10 Cristina Jaimes    Nov.  24   Shari Taylor 

 
CRUCIFERS: 
Nov. 3 Rachel Elmer     Nov.  24  Jacob Kuligowski 

 
COUNCILPERSON: 
Nov.  3 Walt Mitze      Nov.  17   Walter Glatz 
Nov.  10 Pat Fredericks     Nov.  24   Steve Olsen 

 
COMMUNION ASSTS: 
Nov.  3 Deacon M. Montalvo, Brett Buehrer   Nov.  17   Deacon Nancy Sigler 
Nov.  10 Angelika Ridulfo    Nov.  24   Renee Taylor, Martin Ungewitter 

 
LECTORS: 
Nov.  3 Martin Ungewitter    Nov.  17  Denise Tolles 
Nov. 10 Elizabeth Brent    Nov.  24  Brett Buehrer 

 
ALTAR GUILD: 
Nov.  3 Altar Guild     Nov.  17   Pat Zyloney, Irene Breen 
Nov. 10 Deacon N. Sigler, S. Kuligowski  Nov.  24   Renee Taylor, Jennifer Archer 

 
COUNTERS: 
Nov.  3 T. Daniele, R. Thompson,              Nov. 17  Deacon N. Sigler, A. Ridulfo, R. Thompson 

    Deacon N. Sigler       Nov.  24   T. Brooks, T. Daniele, P. Johnson 
Nov.  10 R. Thompson, P. Johnson,  

    T. Daniele        
COFFE HOSTS: 
Nov.  3 Sunday School/Youth Group  Nov.  17   Fellowship 
Nov.  10 Altar Guild    Nov.  24   Evangelism 

 
 

If you cannot keep your scheduled assignment, please make arrangements to switch with someone  
and let the church office know early that week.  Thank you.      

 
[Abbreviations-BB: Banner Bearer, C: Crucifer, A: Acolyte, TB: Torch Bearer] 
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ST. LUKE’S LUTHERAN CHURCH – NOVEMBER 2019 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

All Sundays 
9a-Sr. Choir Rehearsal 
10a-Choir 
10a-Sunday School 
11:15a-Coffee Hour 
11:20a-Jr. Choir 
Rehearsal 

        1 
6 p-Holiday Boutique 
Setup 
No Boy Scouts 

2 
HOLIDAY 
BOUTIQUE  
10a.m.-3 p.m. 
No A.A. Men’s Group 
Turn clocks back one 
hour 

3 All Saints Sunday 
10a-Eucharist 
5p-Westchester 
Broadway Theatre 
Daylight Saving Time 
Ends 

4 
7p-A.A. Mtg. 

5 Election Day 6 
9a-Clergy Sermon Study 
No Confirmation Class 

7 8 
7:15p-Boy Scouts 

9 
9:30a-A.A. Men’s Group 

10 
10a-Eucharist 
10a-Mission Moment 
11:30p-Adult Ed. “Short 
Stories by Jesus” 

11 Veterans Day 
Office Closed 
7p-A.A. Mtg. 

12 
7:30p-Church Council 
Mtg. & Budget 

13 
9a-Clergy Sermon Study 
4p-Confirmation Class 

14 15 
7:15p-Boy Scouts 

16 
9:30a-A.A Men’s Group 
2p-Installation of 
Bishop Paul 
Egensteiner 
at  St. John the Divine, 
NYC 

17 
10a-Eucharist 
11:15a-Cooking for 
HOPE 
11:30a-Adult Ed. “Short 
Stories by Jesus” 
11:30p-Usher Training 

18 
10a-HOPE Food Pickup 
7p-A.A. Mtg. 

19 20 
9a-Clergy Sermon Study 
4p-Confirmation Class 
7:30p-Choir Rehearsal 

21 22 
7:15p-Boy Scouts 

23 
9:30a-A.A. Men’s Group 
10a-New Rochelle 
Thanksgiving Parade 

24 Loyalty & Harvest 
Home Sunday 
10a-Eucharist 
11:30a-Adult Ed. “Short 
Stories by Jesus” 

25 
7p-A.A. Mtg. 

26 27 
9a-Clergy Sermon Study 
No Confirmation Class 

28 THANKSGIVING 
DAY 
OFFICE CLOSED 
9a-Interfaith 
Thanksgiving Service 
(Place-TBD) 

29 
7:15p-Boy Scouts 

30 
9:30a-A.A.  Men’s 
Group 
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